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August  News

Senior Youth traveled to New Orleans
for the triennial LCMS Youth Gathering!

Youth of all ages had
a fun day at Worlds of

Fun!



Senior Youth
had a pool party
and cookout to
say farewell to

this year’s
seniors who
graduated!

Senior Youth in New
Orleans (cont’d)



UPCOMING EVENTS:
Aug. 31 - Fall Sunday School starts (All Youth)
Sep. 14 - Game Day 12-2 (Preteen & Junior Youth)

Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Kristi Buckendahl (Chair): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Michelle McKay (Senior Youth): mmckay44@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Amanda Vogt (Preteen Youth): amanda.vogt86@gmail.com

Michelle Olson (College Youth): michelleols@me.com

Lisa Bahr (Fundraising): lbahr@lhskc.com

Catechism
Training

5th graders and any new Preteen or Junior
Youth will be presented with a copy of Luther’s
Small Catechism in church on Sunday, Aug. 10
(either service). The church gifts them a copy of
the catechism for their use during upcoming
Pre-Confirmation and Confirmation classes. To
prepare them for its use, they are encouraged
to attend Catechism training on Sunday, Aug.
3  following the late service.
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Aug. 3rd

Senior Youth are invited to join Kansas City area
Lutheran youth on August 17th from 5:30-8:30pm
for a Back to School Bash! Join us in the
fellowship hall at BSLC for food, games, and
inflatables. It’s a chance to connect with high
school youth from other congregations in our
area as we wrap up summer. Our theme this year
is Called. Sent. Never Alone. (Matthew 28:20)

Back
to

School
Bash

Aug. 17th

Youth of all Ages are
invited to kick off the
school year at our
annual Community
Fun Day on Sunday,
August 17th, from 3-
5pm in the fellowship
hall. There will be
food, games, prizes,
an obstacle course, a
bounce house, and
more!

Community Fun Day

Youth and their parents are encouraged to help
serve at this event.  Sign-ups will be sent out for
volunteers to help set up, work the games and
activities during the event, and clean up. Junior
Youth can count this towards their confirmation
service projects!

Aug. 17th

Pre-teen & Junior Youth and their parents are
encouraged to attend orientation for Pre-
Confirmation and Confirmation classes.  Orientation
will be held on Sunday, August 10th, at 12:15
following the late service. Pizza will be served for
lunch, and Pastor Schultz and Vicar Wilson will go
over expectations for class. Youth will also engage
in acolyte training and be fitted for their robes. Pre-
Confirmation and Confirmation classes will begin on
Wednesday, August 13th. Class is held from 6:00-
7:30 on Wednesday evenings.

Confirmation Orientation
Aug. 10th


